[bookmark: _GoBack]27th February at Wheeler Hill Hotel saw 20 Members and guests attend for the first Gathering of our new North/East District.
Pleasant informal gathering for lunch. All enjoyed the venue and happy for meetings to be at this venue but also not an issue with rotating to other areas. Information sheet handed out on arrival with $10 subsidy to each. At least 4 members handed back the $10 as a donation to RAAV, a nice gesture!
We look forward to the next lunch at Wheelers Hill in June
 

